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5th December 2022
Dear Parents/Carers
Unfortunately, we are experiencing continuing issues with the effects social media and WhatsApp is having on our young people. Whilst we recognise the benefits of such platforms, the detrimental effect it has on our young people is upsetting and can cause long lasting damage.
We continuously educate our students on the dangers of such platforms through our curriculum and individual conversations. However, it is your responsibility as parents and carers to support this and monitor your child’s internet activity. Dealing with the after effects of incidents that spill into college is taking up valuable learning and teaching time. Whilst we will always support our students in any way 
we can, we cannot take responsibility for issues occurring outside of college.
As parents/carers you are fully within your rights to report concerning incidents to the police who will then investigate them.
We would like to take this opportunity to inform you and your child that any person posting such material could potentially be committing a criminal offence. One such offence could be under the Malicious Communications Act 1988:
Any person who sends to another person-

 (a) a letter, electronic communication or article of any description which conveys-

· a message which is indecent or grossly offensive;

· a threat; or

· information which is false and known or believed to be false by the sender; or

(b) any article or electronic communication which is, in whole or part, of an indecent or grossly offensive nature.

The government has created guidance on Child Safety Online. It covers the risks they face and practical tips for minimising risk.
Kind Regards
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Lisa Walker

College Lead

Executive Headteacher - School & College: Mrs Georgina Pryke BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH
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